


  
 
                          

 
                                                          Heber City Corporation 

75 North Main Street 
Heber City, Utah 84032 

 
 

*****NOTICE OF IMPENDING BOUNDARY ADJUSTMENT***** 
 
October 7, 2024 
 
Lt. Governor’s Office 
Utah State Capitol Complex 
P.O. Box 142325 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-2325 
 
Emailed to:  annexations@utah.gov 
 
RE:  Mountainland Technical College (aka MTECH) Annexation  
 
To Lt. Governor Henderson: 
 
At the October 15, 2024, Heber City Council meeting, the City Council adopted Ordinance 2024-22 
approving an annexation titled the Mountainland Technical College (aka MTECH) Annexation and 
amending the common boundaries as designated in the City’s Annexation Policy Plan. The annexation 
parcel consists of 10.41 acres located at approximately 890 West 100 South (State Road 113), Wasatch 
County, Utah. 
 
Attached you will find a copy of the Ordinance of Annexation, which includes the boundary description of 
the annexation, and a copy of the annexation map.  This letter hereby certifies that the above-referenced 
annexation meets all requirements applicable to the boundary action.  
 
Pursuant to Utah State Code 67-1a-6.5(3)(c), Heber City is requesting the Lieutenant Governor’s 
office provide to Heber City Corporation the certificate of annexation as described in 67-1a-
6.5(1)(a)(iii) “for the impending annexation of territory to an existing local entity”.  
 
If approved, please send the Certificate of Annexation to: 
 
  Heber City  
  c/o Trina Cooke 
  City Recorder 
  75 North Main Street  
  Heber City, UT 84032  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 435-657-7886. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Trina N. Cooke 
City Recorder 
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